
To: 

From: 

Date: 

Re: 

DDSN Executive Memo 

Executive Directors/CEOs of DSN Boards 
Private Provider Executive Directors/CEOs 

Rufus Britt, Associate State Director of Operations ?� 

January 6, 2021 

Project First Line Survey 

First, I want to express my sincere Thanks to each of you and your respective teams for your 
commitment to those we serve during the public health emergency. As we enter a new year, we 
want to establish benchmarks for excellence in all aspects of our operations. One way to achieve 
this is through continuing to provide meaningful training opportunities. The Centers for Disease 
Control & Prevention (CDC) and SC Dept. of Health & Environmental Control (DHEC) are 
partnering to establish training for healthcare workers. This initiative is called Project First Line. 
DHEC is interested in working with DDSN and our agencies in our network to learn about our 
training needs specific to infection control and prevention. Below is a link to a brief survey 
soliciting information to formulate training topics. If you would, complete this survey by close of 
business Monday, January 18th

•

The survey can be found via https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DDSNProjectFirstline and 
takes approximately 15 minutes to complete. 

If you have questions, feel free to contact Ms. Jasmine Gant, Project First Line Program 
Coordinator, via email at Gantjb@dhec.sc.gov. 

Thanks in advance for taking time to aid this effort. 
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